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Reference: 2024 Resource Adequacy Plan

Please state the expected filing date for the application for approval of the supply options

recommended in the Minimum Investment Required Expansion Plan.

Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro intends to file the application for approval of the supply
options recommended in the Minimum Investment Required Expansion Plan in March 2025, no

later than March 31, 2025.



